August 1, 2022

The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Christopher Burdick, Harold Shay and Robert Finagan.

The minutes were reviewed. Bob made a motion to accept the minutes as written with Harold seconding and Chris in favor.

Harold gave his report as Road Master. They are mowing roadsides – still having a hard time trying to find calcium.

 $Chris\ reported\ meeting\ with\ COG\ about\ Airbnb\ rentals-no\ parties/quiet\ after\ 11\ p.m.$

Bob Finagan reported he had received calls that people were happy with the new park entrance and that it is much safer.

 $William\ reported\ Recreation\ Committee\ Community\ Day-Bridget\ will\ schedule\ date.$

Meeting with the Recreation Board is scheduled for September.

Suggestion had been made about putting up a fence between the park and bordering properties to keep dirt bikes and ATVs out of the park.

Rhiannon had correspondence as follows: a few changes from Assessment.

The meeting was opened for Public Comment.

Jeri Watson asked if we could look into the liability of people having access to and using the creek.

All bills for the month have been paid.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:09.

Rhiannon Moxen, Secretary